
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

A MESSAGE FROM SECOND VICE DISTRICT GOVERNOR STEVE LACEY 
 

It happened again just the other night.  I attended a special Lion’s event and came away absolutely amazed at what I 
had seen.  It was a “Membership Mixer” put on by the Orange County Central Lions.  They had arranged for 
appetizers and beverages to be available to all, with no cost to those visiting.  And all the members were encouraged 
to bring a friend, co-worker, neighbor and/or acquaintance to learn about the club, and more importantly, what they 
did for the community. 

Then they contacted five of the organizations that they sponsor and support and asked THEM to be the program.  Each one had 5-7 
minutes to explain what their group did to benefit the community.  There was a speaker from Patriots and Paws, a veteran’s help 
group and someone speaking about the new Kids Sight First program that reaches children as young as three years old with vision 
tests.  A speaker from City of Hope (a Pasadena Host Lion himself) was there as well to talk about what Lions have done in the past 
and the new project we are undertaking in connection with Diabetes Awareness.  Five great programs that said to the prospective 
Lions, “This is what we do.”  The prospective Lion that I brought with me was impressed as I was, and took home a membership 
application after talking with a club member about dues and costs.  I understand others ‘signed up on the spot.’  How could they not, 
when the entire evening was focused on Lions in action!  This is an event that I have heard that others clubs have done, but this was 
the first time I got to take part in one.  I understand that PCC David Radtke was in charge of putting this event together…if you would 
like to know about just how to do so, contact him.   And other clubs, when you put on this kind of event, be sure that I get an invite!  
Way to go Orange County Central Lions….I can’t wait to hear how many new members you pick up from this event. 

 

       ~ With A Spirit to Serve   2
nd

 VDG Steve Lacey 
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A MESSAGE FROM FIRST VICE DISTRICT GOVERNOR MARK PIVA 
 

Spring is here and April is full of events that I encourage every Lion to take part in and enjoy!  April 13
th

 is a full day 
beginning with the CLFIS Vision Screening combined with the District Leos Diabetes Awareness Health Fair at 
Century High School in Santa Ana and ends with the Harbor Mesa Lions Taco Fiesta Fundraiser.  The next day we 
have the Garden Grove Host Lions 71

st 
Annual Pancake Breakfast and the District 4-L4 Leadership Game Night 

Fundraiser.  The Orange County Central Lions are holding their 34
th

 Annual Charity Golf Tournament on April 22
nd

 
and the Orange Coast Breakfast Lions are trying a new fundraiser at Polly’s Pies on April 24

th
.  We end the month 

with our 4
th

 District Meeting on April 27
th

.  Hope to see you at one or more of these events! 
 

~Together Leading our Legacy into the Future 1
st 

VDG Mark Piva mark@markpiva.com 

A MESSAGE FROM DISTRICT GOVERNOR RANDY MCMILLAN 
 

March was a busy month with our final official visits to clubs and three Region Meetings which included our Student 
Speakers Contests.  As a result, we now have some very outstanding student speakers for our 4

th
 District Meeting on 

April 27
th

 so be ready to listen to their views on “Freedom of the Press, What Does It Mean?“  Also during the month 
of March I was able to attend a lot of the clubs’ projects and fundraisers.  It’s a great to see so much activity in our 
District and so many clubs supporting each other.  Makes me very proud to be a member of District 4-L4!!! 

I also was able to induct some new members into Lions at some of your meetings.  I was especially proud to perform the induction of 
the Charter Members of the 1

st
 Lions Club Cub Program.  The Seal Beach Lions are the first club to support this program just for kids to 

teach them the joys of volunteering and guide them to a lifelong dedication to helping those in need.  LCI and District 4-L4 are excited 
with this program kick off by the Seal Beach Lions!  Our District Convention is coming May 17

th
, 18

th
 and 19

th
 at the DoubleTree by 

Hilton Golf Resort Palm Springs area Cathedral City.  Get your reservations in now as the hotel is filling up fast!  Lots of golf and games 
and lots of FUN!!!  This convention is to celebrate Your Year in Lions so get up off that La-Z-Boy and be there!!!  Proud member of 
District 4-L4. 

~District Governor Randy McMillan 
 

KINDNESS MATTERS WE ARE ONE TEAM ONE DREAM, LIONS IN ACTION TO SERVE! WE WORK FOR YOU – Just sayin!!! 
 
 

 

 

 

 

mailto:mark@markpiva.com


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Make your plans now to celebrate the 2018-2019 year 
at our annual District 4-L4 Convention in Palm Springs!! 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                   
 

 

                       
 

                Location:   Desert Princess Country Club         

       28555 Landau Blvd 

             Cathedral City, CA 92234 

      Pro Shop:  760-322-2280 

                Date:  May 17, 2019 

                Check in:  09:00 a.m. 

                Tee Time:  10:00 a.m 

                Format:  Individual Play 

      Cost:    $65.00 ($70.00 if paid after 5/20/2019)

      Includes:  Green Fees; Golf Cart; Range Balls;  

      Lunch or Breakfast; Prizes.  
 

All Lion Golfers must be registered for the Convention  

Only registered golfers will be eligible for prizes. 
  

Make checks payable to : Jerry Cimino 

Mail to: Lion Jerry Cimino 

5959 Hayter Ave 

Lakewood, CA 90712 

Call Jerry 562-822-4288 with any questions 
 

 Name      __________________    

  

 Phone#   __________________     

  

 Club        __________________    

  

 District  ___________________                       

 

“We Serve” 
Lions Club District 4L2 & 4L4 
Convention Golf Tournament 

If you would like to play with a 

particular Individual or 4-Some, 

please list their names and District 

here: 
 

____________________       _____________ 

 

____________________       _____________ 

 

____________________       _____________ 

  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

CABINET TREASURER REPORT 
 

MD4/4-L4 invoices were sent out at the beginning of March.  Thanks to all the Club Treasurers who have paid their 
Jan-June 2019 invoices.    If your club has not paid its invoice please do so as soon as possible because as our 
District start our last three months of operating under Governor Randy there are a lot of expenses that need to be 
paid.  District 4-L4 relies on each club paying their dues/invoice so that the District can operate.  If your club has not 
received the invoice please call MD4 Office at 805-963-6681 or email www.admin@MD4office.org.   

It is very important that each and every club pay the bills/invoices they receive from LCI and MD4 when they are received.  I  will be 
checking and sending personal reminder notices.  As stated prior if your club secretary did not drop a member prior to December 31, 
2018 your club is charged for that member by both LCI and MD4/4-L4.  The two important dates for dropping members is June 30 and 
Dec 31 or that Lions membership is charged.  There is no forgiveness anymore from LCI/MD4/4-L4. 
Important: Remember if your club has a student participating in the District Student Speakers Contest, then your club dues must 
be paid or the student will not be eligible to speak.  
 

Please call or email me if you have questions.  CADL8029@yahoo.com 714-716-9380.   ~Lion Carol Linehan 

CABINET SECRETARY REPORT 
 

Happy Spring District 4-L4!  April is here and we still have a lot to do and finish.  We had three really good Region 
Meetings including three great region level Student Speakers Contests.  As we all say, I am glad I am not a judge.  
That would be one hard job.  The next level is the District Contest at our next District Meeting on April 27

th
 at the La 

Habra City Hall.  Don't miss it.  Remember to RSVP to me and send your monies to Cabinet Treasurer Carol Linehan. 
Thanks to the many clubs who nominated some great Lions for the year end district awards.  The cabinet will make the decisions for 
the winners soon, to be announced at the District Convention.   Speaking of the Convention, get your registration filled out and sent 
in ASAP and be sure to call to reserve your room soon too, before they run out of our special price.  Lion Dave and his committee are 
planning a very fun event and a bit different than in the past.  One day shorter and nothing but fun.  Oh and a little business, and 
some awards, great games and good memories.  Let's send Governor Randy out on a high note and welcome the new Governor (if he 
wins) with gusto.  I can only say, one more time, what a great job this year's secretaries have done and are doing.  You have been a 
great group to work with.  They have done some great reporting and keep their clubs going strong.  Lots of unsung heroes we have 
heard about this year, and it tells me how much you all care about your clubs, the Lions mission and your communities.  Remember, 
we are in this together and make sure to continue to have fun.      ~Lion Joan Parks 
              

DISTRICT 4-L4 YEAR END AWARDS  THE NOMINATIONS ARE IN.......AND THEY ARE.......... 
 

 

LIFETIME ACHIEVEMENT AWARD 
Chris Barr - Greater Orange County Lions Club 

Jim Ferryman - Costa Mesa Newport Harbor Lions Club 
Tom Hollister - Newport Beach Hawaiian Lions Club 

Carole McCleary - Chino Valley Lions Club 
Scott Newton - Seal Beach Lions Club 
Joan Parks - Harbor Mesa Lions Club 

PDG Gil Smith - Pomona Host Lions Club 
PDG Elizabet Warren - Ontario Upland Lions Club 

Paul Whitelock - Laguna Niguel Lions Club 

LEO OF THE YEAR 
Natalie Chung - Diamond Bar High School Leo Club 

Tia Lamb - Savana High School Leo Club 
Charisse Vu - Fountain Valley High School Leo Club 

 

LION OF THE YEAR 
Marianne Allen - Harbor Mesa Lions Club 

Satiago Brave - Newport Beach Hawaiian Lions Club 
Seth Eaker - Seal Beach Lions Club 

Jo Fulton - Pomona Host Lions Club 
Ronn Knowles - Greater Orange County Lions Club 

2
nd

 VDG Steve Lacey - Cucamonga District Host Lions Club 
Carol Linehan - Huntington Beach Host Lions Club 

Rachel Perry - Costa Mesa Newport Harbor Lions Club 
Roy Ramsland - LaHabra Host Lions Club 

PRESIDENT OF THE YEAR 
Chris Barr - Greater Orange County Lions Club 

Bob Dickie - Newport Beach Hawaiian Lions Club 
Monica Gilliland - Harbor Mesa Lions Club 
Anne Henderson - Pomona Host Lions Club 

Phil Marsh - Costa Mesa Newport Harbor Lions Club 
Fausto Marisy - La Habra Host Lions Club 

George Sehne,Jr. - Chino Valley Lions Club 
Bob Terry - Cucamonga District Host Lions Club 

SECRETARY OF THE YEAR 
Marianne Allen - Harbor Mesa Lions Club 

PDG Judy Barr - Greater Orange County Lions Club 
Mary Hollen - Seal Beach Lions Club 

Cindy Kleczko - Newport Hawaiian Lions Club 
Tamara Martin - Cucamonga District Lions Club 

Carole McCleary - Chino Hills Lions Club 
Susie Mcintosh - Tustin Host Lions Club 

Larry Rotteiler - La Habra Host Lions Club 
Mark Snyder - Laguna Nigue Lions Club 

SuAnne White - Huntington Beach Host Lions Club 

COUPLE OF THE YEAR 
Rick Bedel and Ann Sansoucie - Greater Orange County Lions Club 

Steve Christy and Debbie Karlson - Huntington Beach Host Lions Club 
Kathy and Dean DePeri - Harbor Mesa Lions Club 

Al and Marianne Hahn - Costa Mesa Newport Harbor Lions Club 
Danny and Ofelia Hanson - La Habra Host Lions Club 

Cindy Kleczko and Gary Place - Newport Beach Hawaiian Lions Club 
Mike and Ann McIlroy - Costa Mesa Newport Habor Lions Club 

Wendy Ann and Bob Stuard - Pomona Host Lions Club 
Ryan and Adrianna Ziegenbusch - Seal Beach Lions Club 

Mike and Cheryl Zozaya - Laguna Niguel Lions Club 

http://www.admin@md4office.org/
mailto:CADL8029@yahoo.com


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

STUDENT SPEAKER FOUNDATION 
 

Thank you to:  PJ and Georgia Smith for honoring the speech coach at Brea High School with a Harry J Aslan; Carol Van Holt for your 
yearly donation; the Buena Park Noon Lions for buying raffle tickets when I visited your club and the individual Lions who purchased 
the $1 tickets for a chance to win a Harry J Aslan or higher depending on how much is collected at the three Region Meetings.  All 15 
Districts that make up MD4 are encouraged to raise $7,000 so that the Foundation can continue to provide students with 
scholarships.  Any amount is greatly appreciated.  Our District has donated $6,287.00 toward our yearly goal so far.  Don’t forget if 
your club would like to honor a member or individual in the community think of presenting them with a Harry J Aslan - $200, Al 
Ohrmund - $250, Dwight Stanford - $300, Donald Snyder - $400 or a Fred W Smith Fellow - $500.  There are also Supporter Patches - 
$100.  Any amount is greatly appreciated.  

 

~Lion Carol Linehan  
District 4-L4 Student Speaker Trustee 2018-2019 
Student Speaker Foundation Director 2018-2020 
Student Speaker Foundation Vice President 2019-2020  
Phone 714/716-9380 cadl8029@yahoo.com 

 
Just a reminder that the Sight and Hearing Foundation is supporting a 
raffle for a week’s stay at a 4 or 5 star resort to benefit California Lions 
Friends in Sight.  Please see the flyer in this issue for more details. 

 

Also, we are still seeking directors for our board.  If you would like to help determine the future of the District 4-L4 Sight and Hearing 
Foundation, your club may nominate you to serve on the board which meets four times a year.  A letter or email from you club 
president addressed to Lion Tom Hollister (bertntom@aol.com) is all it takes to put you on the ballot.  Nominations must be made by 
May 3

rd
.           ~Lion Tom Hollister 

 

 

LIONS CAMP AT TERESITA PINES INVITES YOU TO JOIN US FOR A WEEKEND OF WORK AND FUN - May 10-12 
 

We would like to invite you to our Lions Work Weekend where friends of Teresita Pines come together to fix-up, spruce-up and 
beautify the camp facilities that serve many children and families each year.  This weekend is open to all families, volunteers and 
community members looking to escape the city and spend a weekend in the beautiful mountains of the Angeles National Forest to 
paint, rake, repair, build and improve the beauty and safety of our grounds and facilities.  No experience needed, though we have 
some special projects for participants with the following skills:  electrical, plumbing and carpentry. 
 

We’re anticipating record numbers of volunteers this year for our Lions Work Weekend.  Your flexibility in sharing a cabin with fellow 
volunteers is greatly appreciated.  We will be hosting a special Mother’s Day brunch for any Mothers in attendance (on Sunday)!  If 
you already have Mother’s Day plans elsewhere on Sunday, we understand if you’re only available Friday/Saturday for an overnight.  
For all others, we are looking forward to seeing you for a full weekend of working together as a team, getting camp ready for the 
summer. See you soon! 
 

To sign up go to:  https://www.campteresitapines.org/work  Questions?  Call 760-249-3580 or email info@campteresitapines.org 
 

David Garry, Camp Manager Lions Camps at Teresita Pines 
 

Mail: PO Box 98                    Location: 22801 Big Pines Hwy  
Wrightwood, CA 92397       Wrightwood, CA 92397 
 

P 760.249.3580 
C 760.920.7035 
F 760.249.1063 
manager@campteresitapines.org 
www.campteresitapines.org 

Lions and Friends.  For your info.  Many of you know that we have adopted, many years ago, two cabins, #1 & #2 at Teresita Pines.  If 
you wish, you can stay for the weekend or just one day.  There is no cost.  You're only asked to pitch in to beautify the camp for the 
kids this summer.  Your next opportunity to see and stay at the camp will be at Open House this September.  If you have not been to 
Lions Camp, this would be a great time to do so.  Besides, they need our help.  Thanks for your consideration. 
 

~Matt Hunyadi 
Founding President Emeritus 

 

mailto:cadl8029@yahoo.com
mailto:bertntom@aol.com
https://www.campteresitapines.org/work
mailto:info@campteresitapines.org
mailto:manager@campteresitapines.org
http://www.campteresitapines.org/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

California Lions Foundation 
Will Soon Be Accepting Grant Requests 

 
Your California Lions Foundation (CLF) is entering the next stage of its development as we will soon be 
accepting grant requests in the range of $500-$2,500.  Let me share with you where we currently stand: 
 
Current Financial Status: 

 Non-designated charitable funds: $210,000 

 Designated charitable funds: $34,000 (mostly for wildfire and disaster relief) 

 Administrative funds: $5,000 
 
Wildfire Relief - During the course of the recent wildfires, most seriously in District C-1, CLF received 
$114,000 in designated wildfire donations and disbursed $80,000 in response to requests from District C-
1. 
 
Soon CLF Will Be Accepting Grant Request Applications – The CLF Board of directors has decided 
that it will soon accept grant requests of $500-$2,500.  Keeping requests to this dollar range will extend 
the life of the currently available non-designated charitable funds.  The grant policies and grant request 
forms will soon be posted on the CLF web site.  
 
CLF Needs Non-Designated Charitable Donations to Fulfill its Mission – California Lions were 
generous in their response to the wildfires we suffered last year.  What we really need now is a program of 
sustained giving to meet the many ongoing needs of our California communities.  As clubs enter the time 
of year when they recognize their leaders, this is a wonderful time to consider a Kay K. Fukushima Fellow.  
There still is some room left for a Founding Member and Founding Club. 
 
Endowment – Your CLF Board has decided to set aside as an endowment $100,000 of the current non-
designated charitable monies.  To that will be added a percentage of all new non-designated donations.  
The income from these invested funds will be available for grants.  The objective is to insure a future base 
from which income will be derived for new grants. 
 
Gil Smith 

PDG, CLF Director 

 

CALIFORNIA LIONS FOUNDATION 
        an IRC 501(c)(3) Corporation #81-2850129 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

DISTRICT LEOS DATES TO REMEMBER! 
 

Please plan on attending the: 
District LEO Diabetes Health Fair  April 13 from 7am-4pm  

      Century High School 1401 S Grand Ave, Santa Ana, CA 92705  
 

We need your Leos to make this a successful event since it is run ENTIRELY by District Leos!!!  For more information, please 
contact either Chardy Lang chardylang@gmail.com or your Leo District contact Board member. 

  

It's that time of the year again to start thinking of who you would like to nominate for the Teen Recognition Award Scholarship 
Program. 
 

Teen Recognition Award Program  Applications due April 15 
This award is for high school students that have stood out and have lived a drug, alcohol, and [all] substance-free 
lifestyle while encouraging others to do the same. They need to be in 9-12 grades and hold at least a 2.5 GPA.  Please 
carefully consider who you would like to nominate and give them an application as soon as possible since it is a 
lengthy application requiring careful consideration of what they write.  They also need to get 3 letters of recommendation.   

 

District Board Applications will be due Friday, April 26, 2019 at 11:59 PM.  It is essential that every applicant submits the completed 
application to leodistrict4l4@gmail.com by this deadline.  We encourage that any Leo who shows even the slightest interest in the 
board to consider applying for a position.  It is a wonderful experience and will open new doors of opportunity.  Advisors, we also ask 
that you please, please pass this message on to your Leos!  It would be exciting to have a diverse pool of Leos across the 
district in our board next year!  
 

April 30  Quarterly Reports Due 
May 19  Ronald McDonald House Baking 
May 21  Teen Recognition Award Banquet 
June 2  Leo District Officers Installation and Awards 
 

For more information please contact me. 
 

Mrs. Chardy Lang        4-L4 Leo District Advisor/Chairman       VBA Leo Advisor     Seal Beach Lion Director    chardylang@gmail.com 

mailto:chardylang@gmail.com
mailto:leodistrict4l4@gmail.com
mailto:chardylang@gmail.com


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

2018-2019 YOUTH EXCHANGE PROGRAM – Lion Diane Quinlan, Chair 
 

 

 

THANKSGIVING IN JULY PRESENTED BY YOUTH EXCHANGE 
 

Sunday July 21st 3:00 PM - $10 per person 
 

Enjoy Food, Fun, Raffles, Friendship 
  

WATCH OUR 2019-2020 GOVERNOR CARVE THE TURKEY! 
Help our students learn about Thanksgiving 

& what it means to your family 
Listen to a presentation from each student about their country 

Please bring you own drinks – NO ALCOHOL allowed as this is a YEP event 
Please RSVP by July 14th to Lion Diane at 714-623-1439 

SPACE IS LIMITED to a MAX of 75 - RSVP is required 
 

  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Joey A. Amaro 

792 Wildrose Lane 

Upland, CA 91786 

(c) 909-490-1559 

heliopterguy01@yahoo,com 

(Upland Host Lions) 

***updated information!!*** 

mailto:heliopterguy01@yahoo,com


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

FOOTHILL REGION CHAIR BOB TERRY 
 

Greetings fellow Lions from the Fabulous Foothill Region.  So by the time you all have read this, there 
would have been a long, collective sigh from the clubs in the Foothill Region at the conclusion of our 
Student Speakers contest.  A huge Thank You goes out to all the clubs and special recognition and 
adoration is directed to Michael Shaw...Mike Preston and Joey Amaro...with an assist from Loyce 
Mejias.  Since I am a day early in regards to the deadline for this issue of the Forum, I do not know 
the winner of our competition, but I am confident that they will represent the Foothill Region in all its 
glory.  It's been a busy month in our region, and you will be reading about all the good things going 
on as you continue reading.  April is going to be a busy month and the most important part of April is 
getting your paperwork completed and sent in for the 4-L4 Convention.  If you are attending, I truly 
hope you already have your room reservation and please locate the appropriate flyers in this Forum.  
Cucamonga District Host has inducted 4 new members in the past 3 months and they are gently 
"suggesting" that the new members try to attend.  And with it being a 3 day event instead of 4, it is 
more affordable and less "crazy" than other conventions before.  It is a great bonding experience plus 
we'll be teaming up with District 4-L2 for some events and you can really bond with our Lions to the 
west of us.  And in conclusion, please remember that we are in the twilight of this Lion year 2018-
2019.  If you are a member in good standing, think about stepping up and seeing what club board 
positions might be open.  Being a director is so simple plus you get to witness the behind the scenes 
activity of the board...the good, the bad and the confused.  Become a leader, show some initiative 
and help make your club a better club.  This is why "WE Serve.”  And remember these incredible 
words, "Your talent is God's gift to you. What you do with it is your gift to God.” Leo Buscaglia 

 

FOOTHILL REGION ZONE B CHAIR MICHAEL SHAW 
 

When the air begins getting lighter, the nights longer, the sun brighter, many move forward with the push of 
spring at our heels.  Spring is really about change.  With change comes everything new, a break of routine, a 
change in the patterns around us and the promise of a different beginning.  Spring does bring changes, but 
this spring, the Pomona Host club will continue its involvement with the Pomona Beautification day on April 
27

th
.   This is a city-wide event to clean up, fix up, repair, paint, plant the new community garden and many 

other projects.  The work is followed by a community celebration at the Civic Center with free lunch, 
entertainment, and prizes. 

All registered participants receive a free ticket to the Los Angeles County Fair.  We have been participating on the planning committee, 
have given money to support the event and will be working on several projects that day.  One of the projects is “Sound the Alarm” 
where we are helping the Red Cross install smoke alarms in homes throughout Pomona. (We belong to Prepare Pomona, a community 
coalition, with the Red Cross.)  The Ontario-Host Lions will hold their flag day this year on April 26

th
.  Western University Lions will 

continue to study and help with various vision screening in the area…They are all looking forward to their time to serve as Doctors… 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
This month the Ontario-Host Lions will celebrate our country with a special assembly to the students at Montera Elementary School, 
(the adopted school of the club).  This program was started to make the lower grade students, Kindergarten and 1st graders, be more 
aware of their flag and its meaning.  Several Lions will be there to say the pledge allegiance, sing songs, pass out flags and talk about the 
history of the American Flag-what the colors on the American flag mean and what do the stars and stripes mean.  Thomas Edison said, 
“Opportunity is missed by most people because it is dressed in overalls and looks like work.”  The Ontario-Host Lion’s representative for 
this year’s student speaker contest, Emily Woodcock, took the opportunity to work on her speech, “Freedom of the Press What does it 
Mean,” and won the Foothill Zone B contest.  She competed in the Region contest where she did an outstanding job.  We are very proud 
of her and know our future looks bright with young people like her in wings. 
 

FOOTHILL REGION ZONE C CHAIR MIKE PRESTON 
 

March began for the Chino Valley Lions with our Student Speakers Contestantant winning the Zone “C” contest!  She will progress to the 
Foothill Region level, whose results were not available by the Forum press deadline.  We wish her well!!  Our first major fundraiser of the 
year, the Chino Youth Track Meet, was a big success.  Even though the early hours were cool, ice cream sales were brisk!  During our first 
general meeting, we welcomed three visiting Lions, including PDG Matt Hunyadi, who graciously agreed to induct our newest member.  
Matt was our Guiding Lion thirty years ago and is always welcome.  Two of our members will be attending the City of Hope Lions Tribute 
day, where they will present our annual donation to the Medical Center.  Our member, the “Knitting Lady,” finished another 150 baby 
hats for the nursery at Pomona Valley Hospital. 
 

 

 

 

 

   



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 
 

The Diamond Bar Breakfast Lions Club held two regular meeting in March.  The Board meeting was cancelled due to lack of quorum.  
At the first Mom Chang was our guest.  At the second meeting Pat Dundas gave a presentation and all the Lions purchased raffle tickets 
to support the California Lions Friends in Sight Foundation.  Thank you Lions.  Six of our Lions attended the Zone "C" Student Speakers 
Contest on March 7

th
 to support our Leo Ellis.  We worked at the Inland Valley Farmers market twice this month with the help of the 

Lorbeer Leos on March 9
th

 and the DB Community Leos on March 16
th

.  The Diamond Bar Breakfast Lions support the Miss Diamond 
Bar Pageant every year.  This year our Leo Emma Ibarra, President of the DB Community Leos, was one of the princesses.  Yea!  Also, on 
March 17

th
 she was elected President for the District 4-L4 Leos.  Congratulations!  Six of our Lions attended the Foothill Region Student 

Speaker Contest on March 25
th

 at the Lions Center West in Rancho Cucamonga.  All the speakers were excellent.  We have nine Leos 
and three Lions that will attend the Leo Leadership Camp at Teresita Pines March 29-31

st
.  They're looking forward to the experience of 

meeting other Leos from different areas.  The Leos clubs have been busy this month with their regular and Board meetings, working 
the farmers market, ushering at the church, helping with clean up for the church at Diamond Bar High School, participating in the 
student speakers contest, competing in the Miss Diamond Bar pageant and participating in the District 4-L4 Leo elections. 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ORANGE REGION CHAIR SETH EAKER 
 

ORANGE REGION ZONE C CHAIR CRAIG DURAND 
 

The Garden Grove Host Lions Club hosted the Orange Region Zone C Student 
Speakers Contest at its Clubhouse the evening of March 14

th
.  Three students 

representing the Seal Beach, Garden Grove and Stanton Lions Clubs all gave great 
speeches on this year's topic, "Freedom of the Press, What Does it Mean."  Contest 
winner Cole Roethlisberger, winner of the Garden Grove Host Lions Club contest, will 
next compete in the Orange Region contest later in the month.  The picture at left 
presents the three speakers along with Zone C Contest Chair Craig Durand and 
Orange Region Contest Chair PDG P.J. Smith. 

. 

 
The Garden Grove Host Lions were visited at their regular club meeting on March 
20

th
 by Lion Umesh Johor and his wife Meenu from India.  Umesh is a member of the 

Doiwala Club of District 321-C1 in the Uttarakhand region of Northern India.  He 
spoke at the meeting about his club's activities which include sponsoring a school in 
Doiwala named for Melvin Jones, apparently the only school in the world named for 
the LCI founder.  Garden Grove Lions Club President Ric Lerma is shown with Umesh 
and Meenu at the meeting. 

 
 
 
 
Greater OC Lions Club report that March was a time for wedding bells for our 
club members.  Lions James Wilson and Adelina Esquivel were married on March 
8

th
.  The wedding ceremony was officiated by our own Lion Michael Farrar.  Eight  

of our Lion Club members attended the beautiful outdoor wedding and when Lion  
Mike mentioned Lions during the ceremony all of the members cheered!  It made  
for a memorable evening.  It brings to mind that a family that volunteers together,  
stays together!  We are all Lions family, and we work hard and play hard while  
serving our community!  Congratulations James and Adelina! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

Saddleback Region and Zone Chairs 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

SADDLEBACK REGION ZONE A CHAIR JOHN ULRICH 
 

SADDLEBACK REGION ZONE A CHAIR MARIANNE HAHN 
 

The Harbor Mesa Lions Club had a very busy March.  At our first meeting we discussed our upcoming fundraisers.  Our Taco Fiesta is 
scheduled for April 14

th
 and our Annual Fashion Show is scheduled for June 1

st
.  Several of our members attended Pomona Host’s 

Quartermania fundraiser.  Projects this month included our St. Patrick’s Day centerpieces for the acute care facility created by three 
of our members.  Five of our members and several of our Estancia High School Leos helped assemble platters of cookies for our local 
Fire Department.  Two of our members delivered the cookies.  Four of our members served dinner at C.H.O.C.  Five of our members 
attended the District 4-L4 Leadership Training in Garden Grove.  We held our general meeting on March 1

st 
and our second meeting 

on March 20
th

.   Seven of our members attended the Saddleback Region meeting on March 18
th

 to see the students from our three 
zones compete in the Student Speakers Contest.  Seven of our members visited the Chinese American Club on March 19

th
.  On March 

25
th

 we will be having our Board meeting. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The Huntington Beach Host Lions are really roaring after their Crabfest on March 24

th
.  The event was another sell out and the 

attendees had a good time with the delicious "all you can eat" seafood dinner, the fabulous silent auction, the talented emcee (none 
other than Lion Tony Lovejoy) and the awesome DJ's music.  No one wanted the evening to end, which means it was a definite 
success.  All went smoothly during the evening due to the diligence and dedication of Lion Jeff Campana, co-chair of the event.  He 
had every detail well thought out and planned.  Our members deserve a high five also for their hard work to help make this, our 
biggest fundraiser, a big hit, especially Lion Ray Walls who amassed the many gift cards and donations from local businesses.  The 
other co-chair was IPP Lion Sean Arens who was in charge of overseeing the auctions along with Lion Doris North.  The baskets were 
beautifully assembled by Lisa Arens, Sean's wife, and her group of mothers from the Boy Scout Troop 319, which they are very 
involved in.  Also helping us at this event were the Fountain Valley High School Leos, students and parents from Brethren Christian 
High School and Scouts from Troop 319.  Several other Lions clubs were there to support us and we thank them and all who attended 
to support this fundraiser. 
 

 
 

   

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Our March Huntington Beach Host Lions meetings included presenting two I-pads to two blind persons and our "Welcome Home" 
baskets for homeless people.  Lion Scotty Quinlan is in charge of the donations given to the blind.  Lion Monica Miller chaired the 
"Welcome Home" project which included large baskets filled with household items and gift cards to Wal-Mart for the "Off the 
Streets" organization.  They find residences for families who are homeless and destitute.  We also welcomed two new members in 
March, Lion Bob Proctor and Lion Dean Sorenson were inducted into the world of Lionism by GMC Lion Steve Christy.  Lions Andy 
Candelario and Mike Newell were the sponsors of the two new members.  
 

SADDLEBACK REGION ZONE B CHAIR MORGAN HUANG 
 

The Orange Chinese American Lions of OC held their monthly meeting in March at the China Palace.  Members from the Fullerton 
Host Lions, Harbor Mesa Lions and Pomona Host Lions were welcome visitors.  The meeting began with a presentation by PDG 
Barbara Hayward.  She presented a membership key to Past President Aileen Lee for her excellent work in opening Lions’ doors and 
inviting many Lions to join the club while she was President last year.  Congratulations Lion Aileen!  A health seminar “The True 
Challenge of Alzheimer Patients” was presented by ex-MacKay Memorial Hospital Registered Nurse Mrs. Cynthia Chen from Taiwan.  
This seminar was conducted primarily in English and all of those present enjoyed the program and learned a lot about what it this 
disease involves and how to deal with and prevent Alzheimer’s Disease. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Spring is in the air!!  The Tustin Host Lions Club has continued to spring into action in March.  We enjoyed an information packed 
program from the folks at Santiago Canyon College, who strive to serve our students while providing the best education possible. 
And continuing with club tradition, we sang Happy Birthday and gave hugs to Lion Susie who turned a big 6-0 this month.  Then, Lion 
Ottilia gathered some Tustin Host Lions items together and put together a spectacular window display at our Tustin Area Historical 
Society, where we held an Open House to welcome everyone in the community to come visit us.  If you get a chance swing by the 
museum, our window display will be there until April 15th.  Another Lion project we participated in – the Saddleback Region Student 
Speaker Contest!  Thanks to Lions Cherrill and Susie for chairing the contest, and to our amazing judges and local heroes Gretchen 
Whisler, Pete Beatty and Donna Peery.  Looking forward to April!  WE SERVE!! 

   

    

   

    



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

CHECK OUT THIS NEW FUNDRAISER FROM 

THE GREATER ORANGE COUNTY LIONS!! 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 



CHECK OUT THIS FUNDRAISER 
FOR THE ONTARIO-UPLAND LIONS! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

2018-2019 DISTRICT 4-L4 CALENDAR 
 

APRIL  13  CALIFORNIA LIONS FRIENDS IN SIGHT VISION SCREENING -CENTURY HIGH SCHOOL IN SANTA ANA 
13  DISTRICT LEOS DIABETES AWARENESS EVENT-CENTURY HIGH SCHOOL IN SANTA ANA 
13  PEDIATRIC CANCER FUNDRAISING EVENT AT HENNESSEY’S IN SEAL BEACH 
13  HARBOR MESA LIONS TACO FIESTA FUNDRAISER 
14  GARDEN GROVE HOST LIONS 71ST ANNUAL PANCAKE BREAKFAST 
14  DISTRICT 4-L4 LEADERSHIP GAME NIGHT FUNDRAISER 
15  TEEN RECOGNITION AWARD APPLICATIONS DUE 
19  DISTRICT LEO BAKING AT RONALD MCDONALD HOUSE 

  21  EASTER 
22  EARTH DAY 
22  ORANGE COUNTY CENTRAL LIONS CLUB 34TH ANNUAL CHARITY GOLF TOURNAMENT 
24  ORANGE COAST BREAKFAST LIONS DINING FOR DOLLARS AT POLLY’S PIES IN HB 
25  DEADLINE FOR SUBMISSIONS TO THE MAY 10TH ISSUE OF THE FORUM 
27  DISTRICT MEETING #4 HOSTED BY ORANGE REGION AT LH COMMUNITY CENTER 

STUDENT SPEAKERS CONTEST 
8AM REGISTRATION  BREAK OUT SESSION  9AM-1PM MEETING  

27  CALIFORNIA LIONS FRIENDS IN SIGHT VISION SCREENING IN K-57 MEXICO 
30  DEADLINE FOR DISTRICT LEVEL STUDENT SPEAKERS CONTESTS 

 
MAY  5  CINCO DE MAYO 
  10-12  LIONS WORK WEEKEND AT LIONS CAMPS AT TERESITA PINES 

11  CALIFORNIA LIONS FRIENDS IN SIGHT VISION SCREENING IN NORWALK 
11  ONTARIO UPLAND LIONS SPRING TEA AT ONTARIO MASONIC LODGE 
12  MOTHERS DAY 
17-19  DISTRICT 4-L4 CONVENTION AT THE DOUBLETREE BY HILTON GOLF RESORT IN PALM SPRINGS 
19  DISTRICT LEOS BAKING AT RONALD MCDONALD HOUSE IN ORANGE 
21  TEEN RECOGNITION AWARDS BANQUET 
25  DEADLINE FOR SUBMISSIONS TO THE JUNE 10TH ISSUE OF THE FORUM 
27  MEMORIAL DAY 

 
JUNE  1  CALIFORNIA LIONS FRIENDS IN SIGHT VISION SCREENING IN POMONA 

1  HARBOR MESA LIONS FASHION SHOW 
2  DISTRICT LEOS AWARD CEREMONY AND OFFICER INSTALLATION AT GARDEN GROVE CLUBHOUSE 
5-9  COUNCIL OF GOVERNORS #4 IN VAN NUYS 
8  CALIFORNIA LIONS FRIENDS IN SIGHT VISION SCREENING IN LA HABRA 
8  MD-4 STUDENT SPEAKER CONTEST IN VAN NUYS 
15  DISTRICT 4-L4 2019-2020 OFFICER TRAINING 
16  FATHERS DAY 

  20  ONTARIO-HOST LIONS CLUB 10TH ANNUAL “WE SERVE” GOLF TOURNAMENT   
22  CALIFORNIA LIONS FRIENDS IN SIGHT VISION SCREENING IN PERRIS 

   
JULY  5-9  102

ND
 ANNUAL LIONS INTERNATIONAL CONVENTION IN MILAN ITALY 

 

ATTENTION LIONS! 
 

IF YOU DO NOT SEE YOUR EVENT/FUNDRAISER/SERVICE PROJECT 
IN THE CALENDAR OR FLYER IN THE FORUM 

(AND YOU WOULD LIKE IT TO BE THERE) 
 

PLEASE SEND TO ME: 
 

CATHY WATERS/FORUM EDITOR 
catewaters@aol.com  714/444-2151 

 

THANK YOU! 

mailto:catewaters@aol.com


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

2019-2020 JULY 7   CALIFORNIA LIONS FRIENDS IN SIGHT VISION SCREENING IN HUNTINGTON PARK 
JULY 13-28  YOUTH EXCHANGE INCOMING STUDENTS ARE HERE! 
JULY 20   CALIFORNIA LIONS FRIENDS IN SIGHT VISION SCREENING IN PASADENA 
JULY 20-21  SEAL BEACH LIONS FISH FRY 

  JULY 21   YEP THANKSGIVING IN JULY 
JULY 24-28  USA/CANADA LEO LEADERSHIP FORUM 2019 IN ARIZONA 
JULY 27   CALIFORNIA LIONS FRIENDS IN SIGHT VISION SCREENING IN HUNTINGTON BEACH 
AUGUST 3  HUTINGTON BEACH HOST PANCAKE BREAKFAST 
AUGUST 10  CALIFORNIA LIONS FRIENDS IN SIGHT VISION SCREENING IN WHITTIER 
AUGUST 17  CALIFORNIA LIONS FRIENDS IN SIGHT VISION SCREENING IN APPLE VALLEY 
AUGUST 31  CALIFORNIA LIONS FRIENDS IN SIGHT VISION SCREENING IN TECATE MEXICO 

  SEPTEMBER 7  CALIFORNIA LIONS FRIENDS IN SIGHT VISION SCREENING IN ONTARIO 
  SEPTEMBER 7-8  SEAL BEACH LIONS ARTS AND CRAFTS FAIRE 

SEPTEMBER 19-21 USA/CANADA FORUM IN SPOKANE WASHINGTON 
SEPTEMBER 28  CALIFORNIA LIONS FRIENDS IN SIGHT VISION SCREENING IN THERMAL 
OCTOBER  POMONA HOST LIONS MURDER MYSTERY DINNER AT SYCAMORE INN 
OCTOBER 5  CALIFORNIA LIONS FRIENDS IN SIGHT VISION SCREENING IN WEST COVINA 
OCTOBER 20  WHITE CANE DAY 
OCTOBER 20  CALIFORNIA LIONS FRIENDS IN SIGHT VISION SCREENING IN OXNARD 
OCTOBER 26  CALIFORNIA LIONS FRIENDS IN SIGHT VISION SCREENING IN JURUPA 
NOVEMBER 9  CALIFORNIA LIONS FRIENDS IN SIGHT VISION SCREENING IN SAN LUIS RIO COLORADO 
NOVEMBER 16  CALIFORNIA LIONS FRIENDS IN SIGHT VISION SCREENING IN LANCASTER 
NOVEMBER 26  CALIFORNIA LIONS FRIENDS IN SIGHT VISION SCREENING IN OCEANSIDE 
DECEMBER 7  CALIFORNIA LIONS FRIENDS IN SIGHT VISION SCREENING IN IMPERIAL 
DECEMBER 14  CALIFORNIA LIONS FRIENDS IN SIGHT VISION SCREENING IN MONTEBELLO 
FEBRUARY 21-23  101

ST
 MD4 CONVENTION IN VISALIA – VISALIA CONVENTION CENTER/MARRIOTT 

MAY 14-17  DISTRICT 4-L4 CONVENTION AT THE HANDLERY IN SAN DIEGO 
JUNE 26-30  103

RD
 ANNUAL LIONS INTERNATIONAL CONVENTION IN SINGAPORE 

 
2020-2021 SEPTEMBER 17-19 USA/CANADA FORUM IN LOUISVILLE KY 

FEBRUARY  102
ND

 MD4 CONVENTION 
MAY   DISTRICT 4-L4 CONVENTION 
JUNE 25-29  104

TH
 INTERNATIONAL CONVENTION IN MONTREAL QUEBEC CANADA 

 
2021-2022 SEPTEMBER 9-11  USA/CANADA FORUM IN DES MOINES IA 

FEBRUARY  103
RD

 MD4 CONVENTION 
MAY 18-21  DISTRICT 4-L4 CONVENTION 
JULY 1-5   105

TH
 ANNUAL LIONS INTERNATIONAL CONVENTION IN NEW DELHI INDIA 

 
2022-2023 JULY 7-11  106

TH
 ANNUAL LIONS INTERNATIONAL CONVENTION IN BOSTON, MASSACHUSETTS 

2023-2024 JULY 21-25  107
TH

 ANNUAL LIONS INTERNATIONAL CONVENTION IN MELBOURNE AUSTRALIA 
2024-2025    108

TH
 ANNUAL LIONS INTERNATIONAL CONVENTION IN MEXICO CITY MEXICO 

 

 

  
. 

 


